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PROPERTY TAX BILLS – CHANGE IN RETURN ADDRESS 
 

BALDWIN COUNTY, AL, September 24, 2013 – Property owners should be receiving their property tax bill 
the first week in October, 2013.  The return address will be different from what has been used in the past.  In 
order to serve tax payers more efficiently, a change has been implemented that will process payments much 
faster.  Your payment will be mailed to Atlanta, Georgia, where it will be processed and posted as paid 
overnight.   
 
Property owners have complained about the slow processing of payments and we hope this change will expedite 
the procedure.  There will be instances where payment(s) do not post overnight.  We will be working diligently 
to process these payments in a reasonable period of time.  Should you have any questions relating to this change 
please do not hesitate to contact the Baldwin County Revenue Commission at any of our following offices. 
 

Bay Minette Main Office 
1705 U.S. Hwy 31 S. 

Bay Minette, AL 36507 
(251) 937-0245 

 
Foley Satellite Courthouse 

201 East Section Avenue 
Foley, AL 36535 
(251) 972-6819 

 
Fairhope Satellite Courthouse 

1100 Fairhope Avenue 
Fairhope, AL 36532 

(251) 990-4627 
 

Central Annex Building 
22251 Palmer Street 

Robertsdale, AL 36567 
(251) 943-5061 
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